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Your Name 

Roz Lambert 

Name of Partnership 
Meeting 

Local Children’s Safeguarding Board 

 
Date & time of meeting 

Tuesday 6th December 2016 

 
Key points to be communicated from the Partnership Meeting 

 

 
1 
 

It was agreed that Early Help will become a  sub group of the LSCB to comply 
with Ofsted and Working Together, LSCB will have a strategic overview of the 
outcomes of Early Help.   
 

 
2 
 
 
 

Sharing information re Serious case reviews, family E.   See learning in the 
attached sheet. 
 
 
Dorset serious case review – involves a non-mobile child and practitioners not 
being aware of the bruising protocol.  The learning is that agencies must be 
aware of their LSCB policies and procedures available on the web site.   
  
http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/services/children-young-people-and-families/child-
protection/local-safeguarding-children-board 

 
3 
 
 
 

 Listening to the voice of the child. 
Importance of listening to children’s voices as a regular activity so 
that plans involving children can accurately reflect their voice their 
wishes and feelings and as a result improve outcomes. 
 
What currently goes on and what can we do better? 
 

4 Wood review – future of LSCB.  Looking to increase in joint working.   Increase 
communications, increase in sub groups, increase in links with other boards.  
Still much uncertainty on what LSCB will look like. 
 
 



 
 
For more information please contact the CYPN rep 

6 Bath and North East Somerset CAMHS Stakeholder Feedback - 

December 2016 

 

Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust (the CAMHS provider) 

successfully gathers service user feedback and regularly 

reports this to commissioners.  Despite concerted efforts, 

there has been little success in gathering representative 

feedback from other stakeholders.    

 

At a previous LSCB meeting (1
st

 December 2015), the LSCB 

agreed to collaborate on gaining CAMHS stakeholder 

feedback.   

 

A very simple questionnaire, that should require no longer 

than 5 minutes to complete, has been incorporated into an 

online survey available here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PQDFFXQ 

please could agencies complete this by the first week in 

January.    

5 CSE in sporting groups.   
Discussions about the media reports of sexual abuse in football.    
General understanding that the abuse reported so far has been historic. 
 
Message to voluntary sector groups to check their procedures.    

6. New joint LSCB and LSAB web site due to go live in the new year.  Standalone 
web site, not within B&NES web site.  Link to be disseminated when the web site 
goes live.   

 AOB 
Next meeting on the  7th of March  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PQDFFXQ


Roz Lambert 
roz.lambert@firststepsbath.org.uk 
Tel: 01225 444791 
 
 


